
VELIKONOČNÍ DOPIS PRO RUTH 

 

Dear Ruth,  

we  hope you are fine and doing well. Thank you for your latest 

letter,  and your sincere greetings. Thank you for  your good news 

in your family, about your Uganda Advanced Certificate of 

Education and aout your problem with your teeth .  
 

Easter is approaching and all teachers and pupils from our 

primary school are looking forward to the wonderful celebratory 

time of the year full of the Easter Spirit and some traditions. 

What about your Easter in Uganda? How is it celebrated there?  
 

Our primary Christian school has been supporting you for many 

years. What are your future plans in studying or getting a job? 

Can you tell us how old you are now? 

 

We all wish you happy Easter  and beautiful spring.  

We are sending the warmest regards to you and your family too. 
 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

May God bless you all. 
 

 

Yours all teachers and pupils from 

Primary school Saint Zdislava 

The Czech Republic 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


